
TENNESSEE PuBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 

October 30, 2018 

BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. d/b/a AT&T Tennessee 
Attention Dennis Wagner 
333 Commerce Street, Suite 2102 
Nashville, Tennessee 37201-3300 

RE: Momentum Telecom, Inc. 
Docket No. 01-00379 

Dear Mr. Wagner: 

502 Deaderick Street, 4m Floor 
Nashville, Tennessee 37243 

The Tennessee Public Utility Commission has received a request from Momentum Telecom, Inc. 
to cancel its CCN in Tennessee, effective on or after December 15, 2018. Momentum states that 
it provided written notice of this discontinuance to its three-hundred and sixty-two (362) 
customers on October 12, 2018. These customers are all served via a resale agreement with 
AT&T, and therefore, should be able to obtain service from AT&T or another chosen carrier 
when Momentum's service is discontinued. 

Please verify that BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. d/b/a AT&T Tennessee will not be 
providing any resold lines or facilities to Momentum Telecom, Inc. after December 15, 2018. 

Please respond to this request on or before November 9, 2018. If you have questions regarding 
this request, please contact Lisa Foust at 615-770-6886. 

Sincerely, 

~ JA 4"1 
David Foster 
Director, Utilities Division 

cc: Docket file 
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